
Dear Members of our School Community,
As we prepare to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the Calgary Italian School, we have chosen the theme 'Telling Our Story' 'Raccontare La Nostra Storia'  to mark this significant milestone. In line with this theme, we extend an invitation to all members of our school community, including present and former students, teachers and parents, to participate by sharing a meaningful story that reflects their experience and connection with our school. Your story contributes to the rich tapestry of our school's history, woven together by the collective experiences of our Calgary Italian community.
If you wish to contribute your story, we kindly request that you inform us of your intention by May 24th, through an email addressed to caterina.mangone@shaw.ca.  We kindly ask participants to limit their stories to 1 to 2 minutes.
We look forward to your valuable contributions and the opportunity to commemorate this special occasion together.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Giovanna Longhi (former student, teacher and current Board Member of the Calgary Italian School) @ giovannalonghi@yahoo.com 

